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GEOGRAPH IMAGES

IMAGES FROM HISTORIC PUBLICATIONS

From  W G Collingwood, The Lake Counties 1932; paintings by  A Reginald Smith,

Titles

01 Windermere above Skelwith 

Bridge
02 Grasmere Church

03 The Langdales from Loughrigg 

Tarn

04 Snow-capped Wetherlam 05 Winter, near Skelwith Bridge 06 Showery Weather, Coniston

07 In the Duddon Valley 08 The Honister Pass 09 Buttermere

10 Crummock-water 11 Derwentwater 12 Borrowdale

13 Old Cottage, Stonethwaite 14 Thirlmere, 15 Ullswater, 

16 Mardale (Evening), 

Engravings Thomas Pennant Alston Moor 1801

Appleby Castle Naworth castle Pendragon castle

Kirkby Lonsdale bridge Lanercost Priory

Margaret Countess of 

Cumberland

Anne Clifford's Column

These images are taken from the Geograph website under the Creative Commons Licence. They have 

all been incorporated into the appropriate township entry in the Images of (this township) entry on 

the Right-hand side.   [1343 images as at 1st March 2019]

https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/admin/existing-content?title=collingwood&type=gallery_image&items_per_page=50&order=title&sort=asc
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/01-windermere-above-skelwith-bridge-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/01-windermere-above-skelwith-bridge-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/02-grasmere-church-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/03-langdales-loughrigg-tarn-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/03-langdales-loughrigg-tarn-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/04-snow-capped-wetherlam-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/05-winter-near-skelwith-bridge-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/06-showery-weather-coniston-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/07-duddon-valley-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/08-honister-pass-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/09-buttermere-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/10-crummock-water-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/11-derwentwater-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/12-borrowdale-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/13-old-cottage-stonethwaite-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/14-thirlmere-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/15-ullswater-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/16-mardale-evening-reginald-smith-w-g-collingwood-lake-counties-1932
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/gallery/engravings-thomas-pennants-tour-downing-alston-moor-1801
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/gallery/engravings-thomas-pennants-tour-downing-alston-moor-1801
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/gallery/engravings-thomas-pennants-tour-downing-alston-moor-1801
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Appleby Castle.jpg?itok=4K4Wi2dJ
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Naworth Castle.jpg?itok=j95usOnO
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Pendragon Castle.jpg?itok=fFa5BmwZ
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Kirkby Lonsdale.jpg?itok=AIPIxlwK
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/LLanercost Priory.jpg?itok=K7VQNl8b
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Margaret Countess of Cumberland.jpg?itok=HKc1hBks
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Margaret Countess of Cumberland.jpg?itok=HKc1hBks
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Anne Clifford%27s Column.jpg?itok=H4rUetJ-
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/admin/existing-content?title=collingwood&type=gallery_image&items_per_page=50&order=changed&sort=asc


Images from Hutchinson's History of Cumberland  1794

Vol 1 Title page Lanercost Priory Lanercost Priory

Bewcastle Cross Walton House, Walton Naworth Castle

Warwick Hall Wetheral Cells Wetheral Priory

Wetheral Church Giant's Cave Brougham Giant's Cave Interior

Brougham Hall Penrith Castle Blencow Hall, Greystoke

Dacre Castle Millom Castle

Vol 2 Carlisle Castle Whitehaven Whitehaven St Nicholas

Whitehaven St James Whitehaven Castle Cockermouth Bridge

Keswick Pocklington's Island Castlerigg Stone Circle

Grange in Borrowdale Bowder Stone Bassenthwaite lake

Roman Altars, Maryport

Grasmere Lodore Lonsdale 

Coniston Windermere (lake) Windermere

Elterwater Stock Gill Force Upper Cascade, Rydal

Rydal Water Grasmere Leathes Water

Derwentwater Derwentwater Buttermere

Loweswater Ullswater Ullswater

Joseph Hall Sketchbook (1839-1899)  of Parkgate, Waverton

Waverton Mill, 1858 Parkgate c1860 Greta Bridge 1858

Waverton Bridge, 1864 Picnic Bolton Park 1890 Waverton (West) 1890

Aqua-tints and engravings from Thomas West's "A Guide to the Lakes in Cumberland, Westmorland and 

Lancashire", 6th edn, 1796

https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/01 Vol 1 Title page.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/02 Lanercost Priory.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/03 Lanercost interior.jpg?itok=DHidXTJA
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/04 Bewcastle Cross.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/05 Walton House%2C Walton.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/06 Naworth Castle.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/07 Warwick Hall%2C Warwick.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/08 Wetheral Cells.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/09 Wetheral Priory.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/10 Wetheral Church.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/11 Giant%27s Cave%2C Brougham .jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/12 Giant%27s Cave interior%2C Brougham.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/13 Brougham Hall%2C Brougham.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/14 Penrith Castle.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/15 Blencowe Hall%2C Graystock .jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/16 Dacre Castle.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/17 Millom Castle.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/19 Carlisle Castle.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/20 Whitehaven.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/21 Whitehaven St Nicholas.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/23 Whitehaven St James.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/24 Whitehaven castle built 1769.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/25 Cockermouth Bridge and castle.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/26 Keswick.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/27 Pocklington%27s Island%2C Derwentwater.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/28 Druid%27s Monument at Keswick.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/29 Grange in Borrowdale.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/30 Bowder Stone.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/31 Bassenthwaite Lake.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/32 Roman altars Maryport.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/01 Grasmere.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/02 Lowdore.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/03 Lonsdale.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/04 Coniston.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/05 Winandermere Lake.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/06 Winandermere.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/07 Elter-water.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/08 Stock-gill Force.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/09 Upper Cascade%2C Rydale.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/10 Rydal Water.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/11 Grasmere Lake.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/12 Leathes Water.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/13 Derwentwater from Castle Crag.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/14 Derwentwater from Ormathwaite.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/15 Buttermere.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/16 Loweswater.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/17 Ulls-water.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/18 Ulleswater.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8236.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8238.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8239.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8241.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8245.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8251.JPG


Allonby, c.1890 Wigton Old Station c.1890 Cruck-framed house c.1890

Crofton Hall Entrance c. 1890 Whitehall, 1890 Buttermere, 1886

Morland Church, 1886 Jackdaw Crag, Morland , 1889 Bowscale valley, 1893

Caldbeck Mill, 1890 Caldbeck Bobbin Mill, c. 1890 Lanercost old bridge c. 1890

Talkin Tarn, c. 1890

IMAGES OF LIME KILNS IN WESTMORLAND

Appleby Kilns 2 Asby Kilns 1 Asby Kilns 6

Asby Kilns 11 Asby Kilns 20 Asby Kilns 29

Barbon Kilns 5 & 6 Beetham kilns 6 Beetham Kilns 9

Beetham Kilns 12(2) Burton in Kendal Kilns 1 Casterton kilns 1 and 2

Crosby Ravensworth Kilns 9 Crosby Ravensworth Kilns 19 Crosby Ravensworth Kilns 24

Crosthwaite kilns 13 Great Strickland Kilns 4 Helbeck Kilns 3

Helsington kilns Helsington kilns 4 Hoff Kilns 12

Holme kilns 4 Hugill kilns 3 Hutton Roof kilns

Kaber Kilns 3 Kendal kilns 3 Kendal kilns 3(3)

Kentmere Kilns Kings Meaburn Kilns 5 Kirkby Lonsdale Kilns 2

Kirkby Lonsdale Kilns 11 Levens Kilns 3 Levens Kilns 4

Long Marton Kilns 2 Longsleddale kilns 1 Longsleddale kilns 2

Lowther Kilns 2 Lowther Kilns 2(2) Lowther Kilns 4

Milburn Kilns 1 Milburn Kilns 7 Morland Kilns 4

Murton Kilns 8 Shap Kilns 7 Shap Kilns 13

Shap Kilns 23 Stainmore Kilns 3 Stainmore Kilns 22(2)

Thrimby Kilns 2 Underbarrow Kilns 8 Whinfell Kilns 2

Winton Kilns 6 Winton Kilns 10 Witherslack Kilns 3

Yanwath Kilns 3

https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8256.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8260.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8264.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8262.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8245.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8250.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8248.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8252.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8258.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8253.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8266.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8255.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/IMG_8257.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/farlam-1-ny5857-lime-kilns-forest-head-well-preservedjpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/appleby-kilns-2
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/asby-kilns-1
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/asby-kilns-6
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/asby-kilns-11
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/asby-kilns-20
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/asby-kilns-29
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/barbon-kilns-5-6
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/beetham-kilns-6
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/beetham-kilns-9
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/beetham-kilns-122
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/burton-kendal-kilns-1
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/casterton-kilns-1-and-2
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/crosby-ravensworth-kilns-9
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/crosby-ravensworth-kilns-19
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/crosby-ravensworth-kilns-24
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/crosthwaite-kilns-13
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/great-strickland-kilns-4
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/helbeck-kilns-3
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/helsington-kilns
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/helsington-kilns-4
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/hoff-kilns-12
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/holme-kilns-4
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/hugill-kilns-3
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/hutton-roof-kilns
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/kaber-kilns-3
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/kendal-kilns-3
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/kendal-kilns-33
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/kentmere-kilns
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/kings-meaburn-kilns-5
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/kirkby-lonsdale-kilns-2
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/kirkby-lonsdale-kilns-11
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/levens-kilns-3
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/levens-kilns-4
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/long-marton-kilns-2
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/longsleddale-kilns-1
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/longsleddale-kilns-2
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/lowther-kilns-2
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/lowther-kilns-22
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/lowther-kilns-4
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/milburn-kilns-1
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/milburn-kilns-7
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/morland-kilns-4
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/murton-kilns-8
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/shap-kilns-7
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/shap-kilns-13
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/shap-kilns-23
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/stainmore-kilns-3
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/stainmore-kilns-222
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/thrimby-kilns-2
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/underbarrow-kilns-8
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/whinfell-kilns-2
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/winton-kilns-6
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/winton-kilns-10
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/witherslack-kilns-3
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/yanwath-kilns-3


LIME KILNS  - SCHEDULES AND STATUS

Lime kilns _Barony of Kendal_File 

1

Lime kilns _Barony of 

Kendal_File 2

Lime kilns _Barony of 

Kendal_File 3

OLD MAPS FROM THE GALLERY

Cumberland 1570 Ortelius Westmorland 1573 Ortelius Cumbria 1595 Mercator
Cumberland 1639 Blaeu Cumbria 1696 Seller Carlisle to Lancaster 1719 Ogilby

Morecambe Bay 1774 West Cumberland 1777 Kitchin Westmorland 1777 Kitchin

Cumbria 1825 Oliver&Boyd Roads  1831 Paterson Oversands 1831 Paterson

Cumbria 1816 Cary

CROSTHWAITE'S MAPS OF THE PRINCIPAL LAKES

From seven engravings of the main Lakes made by Peter Crosthwaite of Keswick between 1783 and 1794.

Bassenthwaite Lake

Derwentwater

Pocklington's Island

Windermere

Ullswater

Coniston Lake

Buttermere, Crummock & 

Loweswater

Peter Crosthwaite - biographical 

background

PARISH CLERGY

Display boards in the following churches

Addingham Parish Aikton  c.1304-1995 Aikton  since 1995

https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/resource/lime-kilns-barony-kendalfile-1
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/resource/lime-kilns-barony-kendalfile-1
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/resource/lime-kilns-barony-kendalfile-2
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/resource/lime-kilns-barony-kendalfile-2
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/resource/lime-kilns-barony-kendalfile-3
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/resource/lime-kilns-barony-kendalfile-3
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Ortelius 1570 Cumbria.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Lhuyd Ortelius 1573.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Mercator 1595 Cumbria.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Cumberland %26 Northumberland Blaeu 1639.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/John Seller Cumbria1696.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Lancaster to Carlisle Ogilby Senex 1719.jpg?itok=ZrP4o4wt
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/West Antiquities 1774.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Kitchin Cumberland 1777.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Kitchin Westmorland 1777.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Oliver %26 Boyd c.1825.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Paterson%27s Roads 1831.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Paterson%27s Roads Oversands route 1831.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Cary%27s Atlas 1816 Cumbria.jpg?itok=e2BfZRny
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/05_1785-88-94_bassenthwaite_lake.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/01_1783-88-94_lake_of_derwent.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/02_1783-88-94_pocklingtons_island.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/03_1783-88-94_windermere.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/04_1783-88-94_ulls-water.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/06_1788-94_coniston_lake.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/07_1794_buttermere_crummock_lowes-water.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/07_1794_buttermere_crummock_lowes-water.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/county-info/crosthwaite_maps_of_the_lakes_1783-1794.pdf
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/county-info/crosthwaite_maps_of_the_lakes_1783-1794.pdf
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/addingham-parish-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/aikton-clergy-c1304-1995
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/aikton-clergy-1995


Alston - Garrigill Alston - Nenthead Alston 

Ambleside Appleby  Board Askham  1

Askham  2 Aspatria Bampton 

Barbon Barrow Island Barton 

Bassenthwaite Bootle  Borrowdale 

Brampton St Martins Brampton St Martins Buttermere 

Carlisle St Cuthbert Cliburn Clifton 

Crosthwaite Dacre  to 1914 Dacre  from 1914

Eskdale Gosforth Grange in Borrowdale 

Grasmere Hawkshead Ings 

Irton Kirkby Lonsdale  1245-1548 Kirkby Lonsdale  1548 Onwards

Kirkbride Kirkby Stephen Langdale 

Lorton Lowick  1674-1952 Lowick  from 1952

Muncaster Natland Penrith St Andrews 

Plumbland Rydal Seascale 

Sedbergh Selside  from 1970 St Bees 

Silloth Thornthwaite Troutbeck 

Warcop Workington St Michael Wythop 

Witherslack 

PLACE IMAGES

These are a selection of images of places in Cumbria, taken by our members

Aikton St Andrew's Ainstable -The Nunnery Appleby St Anne's Hospital

Appleby St Michael's Institute Appleby St Michael's Church Appleby St Lawrence's Church

Asby Church Bardsea Village Beaumont Church

Beckermet Village Blawith Borrowdale Ashworth Window

Bowness Haaf Nets Brantwood Bridekirk, Norman Font

https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/alston-garrigill-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/alston-nenthead-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/alston-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/ambleside-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/appleby-clergy-board
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/askham-clergy-1
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/askham-clergy-2
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/aspatria-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/bampton-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/barbon-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/barrow-island-incumbents
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/barton-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/bassenthwaite-incumbents
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/bootle-clergy-boards
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/borrowdale-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/brampton-st-martins-incumbents-0
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/brampton-st-martins-incumbents
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/buttermere-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/carlisle-st-cuthbert-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/cliburn-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/clifton-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/crosthwaite-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/dacre-clergy-1914-0
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/dacre-clergy-1914
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/eskdale-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/gosforth-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/grange-borrowdale-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/grasmere-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/hawkshead-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/ings-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/irton-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/kirkby-lonsdale-clergy-1245-1548
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/kirkby-lonsdale-clergy-1548-onwards
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/kirkbride-incumbents
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/kirkby-stephen-incumbents
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/langdale-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/lorton-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/lowick-clergy-1674-1952
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/lowick-clergy-1952
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/muncaster-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/natland-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/penrith-st-andrews-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/plumbland-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/rydal-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/seascale-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sedbergh-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/selside-clergy-1970-0
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/st-bees-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/silloth-incumbents
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/thornthwaite-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/troutbeck-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/warcop-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/workington-st-michael-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/wythop-clergy
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/witherslack-incumbents
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Aikton%2C St Andrew_small.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Nunnery.Ainstable.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Appleby_St Annes Hospital.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Appleby_St Michael%27s Institute.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Appleby_St Michael%27s Church.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Appleby_St Lawrence%27s Church.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Asby_Church.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Bardsea.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Beaumont Church from S._small.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/beckerment village.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Blawith aerial view 2.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Borrowdale-Ashworth Window.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Bowness  Haaf nets_small.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Brantwood_small.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Bridekirk - Norman font IMG_8901.jpg


Brigham Church Brisco 1905 Broughton Dunnerdale

Burgh - clay dabbin Burton Burton Church

Model Carlisle Priory 1540 Cleator Cockermouth Market Bell

Cockermouth market order 1685 Coniston Fells Coniston Gondola

Coniston Hall Coniston Croglin Old Pele Tower

Crook Dalton Hall Dalton Old Hall

Dalton Hall Gate Drigg/Gosforth Parish Marker Great Orton, St Giles

Hawkshead Helsington St John's Holehird Mansion

Holme Holy Trinity Kirkandrews Tower Kirkandrews Churchyard

Kirkandrews on Eden Kirkbampton Kirkoswald Corn Mill

Kirkoswald Huddlesheugh Hall Parkhead Chapel Kirkoswald Kirkoswald Ona Ash

St Oswald's, Kirkoswald Kirkoswald The College Lanercost Priory West Gable

Lazonby School Lazonby Station Lazonby St Nicholas

Lazonby St Nicholas Lazonby Village Hall Lazonby Wesleyan Chapel

Pendragon Castle, Mallerstang Martindale Maryport 1815

Newlands School Plaques Papcastle Interpretation Boards Plumpton Wall, St John's Chapel

Renwick Reading Room Seascale First Iron Church Caber Farmhouse, Staffield

Townend, Troutbeck Uldale St James medieval slab Uldale St James gravestone

Wythop Sunday School

WAR MEMORIALS

Images  in the following townships

Addingham Aikton Allhallows

Beaumont Blennerhasset Caldbeck

Calthwaite Castle Sowerby Castle Sowerby

Clifton Cotehill Croglin

https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Brigham - Brigham church 15-127.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Brisco c1905 330.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Broughton_Dunnerdale.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Burgh%2C clay dabbin.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Burton 3.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Burton 2.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Carlisle - model reconstruction of priory%2C 1540 IMG_5783.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/gallery/place-images
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Cockermouth - market bell M1430033 A.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Cockermouth - order concerning market bell%2C 1685 M1430032 A.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Coniston_small.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Coniston_Gondola_small.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Coniston_Hall.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Coniston %28C_Donaldson%29.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/OldPele.Croglin.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Crook.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Dalton_IMG_5378.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Dalton_IMG_5374.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Dalton_IMG_5376.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Seascale Boundary Marker.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Gt. Orton%2C St Giles P1080195_small.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Hawkshead.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/St John_Helsington.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Holehird mansion._reproduced by permission of Ian Jonesjpg.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Holme.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Kirkandrews Tower_0.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Kirkandrews churchyard.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Kirkandrews on Eden_small.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Kirkbampton.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/kirkoswald_corn_mill.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/kirkoswald_huddlesceugh_hall.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/kirkoswald_park_head_chapel.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/kirkoswald_ona_ash.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/StOswald.Kirkoswald.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/the_college_with_agricultural_show_0.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Burtholme - Lanercost Priory %28west gable%29.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Lazonby SchoolP6140001.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Lazonby_Rail_Stn_small.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/St Nic_Lazonby_IMG_0855.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Lazonby_StNicChurch.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Lazonby_VillHall.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Lazonby_WesChap.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Mallerstang - Pendragon Castle.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Martindale pic for JD.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Maryport _ J.Farington 1815.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Newlands School History Plaques.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/papcastle_roman_interpretation_boards.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/St John_Plumpton.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Renwick.Readingroom.1838_1.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Seascale 1st Iron Church.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Caberfarmhouse.Staffield.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Troutbeck %28We%29 - Townend.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Uldale medieval grave slab 2.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Uldale Cape grave stone.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Wythop Sunday Sch north east.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Addingham WWI memorial.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Aikton 1.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Allhallows 1.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Beaumont War Memorial WWI.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/191.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Caldbeck 1914-18 Roll of Honour.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Calthwaite War Mem 1.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Castle Sowerby 2 War Mem.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Castle Sowerby 1 Roll of Honour.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Clifton %28Westmorland%29-WW1.jpg
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Cotehill 1 War Mem.JPG?itok=VwrV6EGA
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Croglin 1.JPG


Crosby on Eden Culgaith Cumwhinton

Dalston Hesket in the Forest Langwathby

Scaleby

Memorial WWI Schools project Memorial WWI Project Silloth 

Primary School

https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Crosby on Eden Roll of Honour.JPG?itok=6s2aEVpv
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/322.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Cumwhinton 1.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/styles/gallery_leader/public/gallery-images/Dalston St Michael.JPG?itok=VJrDE3Yz
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Hesket in the Forest WWI.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/183.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/sites/default/files/gallery-images/Scaleby war mem 1.JPG
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/gallery/memorial-wwi-schools-project
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/gallery/memorial-wwi-schools-project-silloth-primary-school
https://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/gallery/memorial-wwi-schools-project-silloth-primary-school

